
 

 

Description of 
Documents Relating to 

PC0250 
 
Proposed continuance of 
use on a permanent basis 
of long-term car parks at 
Harristown and 
Stockhole, Dublin Airport. 

 

 

Record 1 Record of 1st pre-application consultation meeting held with the prospective applicant 

on the 18th September, 2017 

Record 2 Record of 2nd pre-application consultation meeting held with the prospective 

applicant on the 19th December, 2017 

Record 3 Notes of meeting held with National Transport Authority and Transport Infrastructure 

Ireland on the 12th October, 2017 

Record 4 Record of meeting held with Fingal County Council on the 13th October, 2017 

 

Letter 1: Letter from prospective applicant dated 10th November, 2017 with comments on the 

record of the 1st pre-application consultation meeting 

Letter 2: Notification letter issued to prospective applicant stating that the proposed 

development is SID dated the 12th April, 2018 

Letter 3: Notification letter issued to local authority stating that the proposed development is 

SID dated the 16th April ,2018 

 
 
 


